GMEA General Meeting

November 30, 2011

Town Hall Meeting Room 4:00PM

In Attendance: President: Harold Munrow

1st Vice President: Phyllis Swift

2nd Vice President: Angela Giordano

Secretary: Absent

Treasurer: Terry Colletti

Receptionist: Absent

Representative Officer: Linda Marini

Approx. 18 members present.

Financial report was presented by Terry Colletti. Terry discussed the \$65,000 legal fees that we still owe to the attorney. She paid \$8,000 towards the balance. Income taxes for 2010 were filed in October. Motion to approve was made and accepted.

Old Business:

Lawsuits still pending:

Fleisher \$59,000 - \$89,000. The amount of the lawsuit can be adjusted.

Kieran Engold is still in court. Town appealed and has been pending for 1 year. Harold explained this case and that she was an AA that worked for the Fire Department.

There was no other old business and a motion to approve was made and approved.

New Business:

Question has been raised by members to seek restitution from Rosalie Mastrapoli for tuition money that she used. Options were discussed. It was decided that Harold would send her a letter asking for reimbursement.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:26 p.m.